
 

 

NOTICE OF A REGULAR MEETING  

BY VIDEOCONFERENCE OR CONFERENCE CALL 

 

 A meeting of the Barrington Public Library Board of 

Trustees will be held on Monday, June 8, 2020 beginning at 

7:00 p.m.  Due to health and safety concerns related to the 

COVID-19 virus, this meeting will be held via conference call 

pursuant to Executive Order 2020-07. 

 Members of the public may listen to this meeting by 

dialing 1 (562) 247-8321 and using access code 462-837-905, or 

may participate by using this URL:  

https://attendee.gotowebinar.com/register/1193136549767214348 

Webinar ID: 784-970-083 

 

 

https://attendee.gotowebinar.com/register/3801326564301037072

